
From: jay@mcn.org
To: Whippy, Isaac; Sanchez, Diana; Cervenka, Neil; Cherry, Juliana
Cc: Norvell, Bernie
Subject: Public Comment re Consent Calendar item 5A 23-515
Date: Monday, January 22, 2024 8:14:49 AM

Good Morning,

Please forward to all Council Members.

The address listed in this item is incorrect according to my personal
knowledge and should read 311 S Harold St. not 311 N Harold St

It is listed incorrectly in several places including the title and the
Memorandum.

5A. 23-515
Memo DIV 1-22 Channel 311 N Harold St

DATE: January 22, 2024
TO: City Council
FROM: Community Development Director
SUBJECT: Ministerial Approval of Channel Parcel Map (Urban Lot Split) at
311 N Harold St

I think it should be corrected prior to a vote this evening on the
Consent Calendar.
The parcel Map seems to be correct.

Kind Regards,
Jay McMartin
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